
 

August 21, 2025 
 
Naperville Fire Department 
Attn: Jerry Kapuscinski 
1380 Aurora Ave. 
Naperville, IL 60540 

Subject: Letter of Justification as the Sole Source Provider of the PURVIS Fire Station 
Alerting System 

Dear Mr. Kapuscinski, 

PURVIS is the only supplier of the PURVIS FSAS, and there are no resellers of the PURVIS 
FSAS.  The design and software for the PURVIS FSAS are proprietary to PURVIS and some of 
the PURVIS FSAS hardware is manufactured by PURVIS.  Additionally, the PURVIS FSAS 
software licensed to Naperville is subject to the terms and conditions of the End-User License 
Agreement executed between PURVIS and the City of Naperville.   

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Danielle Flynn or Jeff 
Mascola.  Their contact information is as follows: Danielle Flynn, Contracts Manager, 401-845-
8432 or dflynn@purvis.com; Jeff Mascola, Account Manager, 401-619-2466, or 
jmascola@purvis.com. 

Sincerely, 
PURVIS Systems Incorporated 
 
 
 

Danielle Flynn 
Contracts Manager 
 

cc:   J. Mascola (PURVIS) 
 


